
10 March 2022

Elevated Road Works on Footscray Road
Nightly works to install bridge segments to form the new Footscray Road elevated roadway will take 
place between Friday 25 March and Sunday 27 March 2022, 9:00pm to 5am.

Nightly overnight westbound carriageway and Dock Link Road closures will be required on Footscray  
Road between Dock Link Road and Appleton Dock Road, so a detour will be in place while we complete 
the works.

Eastbound (citybound) lanes will remain unaffected.

What to expect:

Impact Date

Westbound lanes closed between Dock Link Road 
and Appleton Dock Road.

Detours will be in place (please see included map).

25 March - 27 March, 
9:00pm to 5am

Occasional noise during the day and night.

We don’t expect noise to be disruptive.

25 March - 27 March, 
9:00pm to 5am

Occasional nightwork lighting.

Lighting will be angled away from residences wherever 
possible during nightworks.

25 March - 27 March, 
9:00pm to 5am

These works have been planned at night for safety reasons and to minimise any impacts on the local 
community and motorists.



westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au 
info@wgta.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
West Gate Tunnel Project Info Centre
Corner of Somerville Rd and Whitehall St 
Yarraville VIC 3013

Translation service – For languages  
other than English, please call 13 14 50.

Follow us on social media Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format.
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Hours of work
The works will be completed intermittently nightly between Friday 25 March and Sunday 27 March 
2022, 9:00pm to 5:00am.

If the weather is poor, or there are any unexpected events, we may need to reschedule. 

Thank you
We appreciate our work can be disruptive and thank you for your understanding.

To learn more about the impacts, or if you have any questions, please give the team a call on 
1800 105 105 or email us on info@wgta.vic.gov.au




